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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
From: Kimberly M. Wilson <kwilson@talonlpe.com>Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 12:11 PMTo: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Shelly TuckerCc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; jctrucking@pvtn.net; David AdkinsSubject: Myrtle Myra #8 * 30-015-21650 * 2RP-1572Attachments: Myrtle Myra #8 lab data1.pdf; Myrtle Myra #8 lab data2.pdf; Myrtle Myra #8 lab data3.pdf; Myrtle Myra #8 lab data4.pdf; Myrtle Myra #8 lab data5.pdf; Myrtle Myra #8 lab data6.pdf; Myrtle Myra #8 Results Table.docx; Myrtle Myra 8 site map.pdf

Good morning Mike and Shelly, 
 Please find attached the confirmation samples for the sidewalls of the remediation activities carried out at the 
Myrtle Myra #8. 
 I was out on location while the remediation activities were in progress and performed field titration for 
chlorides on the sidewalls of the excavation.  The excavation was guided by my field titration results and 
followed up by Laboratory results. 
 Attached is a table for the lab results to make it easier to read, along with the full laboratory results and site 
map.  The sample locations are not on the site map yet but you can see how it flows around the edge of the 
impacted area. 
 
Can we have permission to lay the liner and backfill the excavation?  We would like to begin backfilling 
activities on Monday January 23, 2017. 
 If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me. 
 Thank you.   
 
 
Kimberly M. Wilson 
Project Manager 
408 West Texas Avenue 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 
(575) 746.8768 office 
(575) 616.4023 direct 
(575) 602.3826 cell 
(866) 742.0742 emergency Email:  kwilson@talonlpe.com 
Web:  www.talonlpe.com   

 

  


